Study Hub for All AHS Students.

Information to Parents and Students.
The aim of the Study Hub is to provide an opportunity for all students in Years 7 to 12 to
access the facilities in the Library outside of normal school hours. This includes the computers and associated
programs & printing, reference books, journals and so on. Students will also be able to borrow books. A book
club and other interest groups will also meet during this dedicated Study Hub time.

Teaching staff will also be available to assist students with their homework and study requirements. As
teachers will be available on a volunteer basis it is important for students to ensure they seek assistance
from their class teachers with the details of specific homework and assignment requirements.

The school will also provide some refreshments for the students who attend the Homework Centre.
Sandwiches and fruit are examples of food items that may be on the menu.

The details are:

When — Every Monday afternoon from 3.30 to 4.30pm; starting from the 21st of February 2022.

Where - The Library and other classrooms as arranged by specific teachers for specific study needs such as
Visual Arts, Drama, Design & Technology, Science and Textiles.

Requirements — Students will need to register their interest in attending so | know that parents are aware of
their child’s activities. Students can stay for as long as they like during the times the Study Hub is open and
can come every week or when they have particular homework needs.

As this is a volunteer programme, student behaviour is expected to be exemplary. Students disrupting other
students or teachers may be removed from the programme. Parents will be contacted but please note that in
the decade long history of the HW Centre / Study Hub we have never had to contact parents for this reason.

Travel — Students and parents will need to organise transport home.‘”Assistance may be available with
transport home if negotiated with Ms Stewart-Hawkins.

Cost — No cost

Please contact me at AHS on 60213488 if you have any further querijes,

Ms Stewart-Hawkins «(1\9/ Darryl Ward
English and History Teacher Principal

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Registration for the AHS Homework Centre 2022

| have read the information above and support the registration of my student(s) to attend the Study Hub at
Albury High School each Monday afternoon.

.........................................................................................................................................................................

Please note this registration form can be used for all the students in the family — separate forms are not
required.



